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             Book Week Invitation and Costume Request 

                  10 am Wednesday 21 August 2019 

                                                                                                                                                                  

Dear Parents/Carers  

During Book Week each year, schools across Australia spend time celebrating books, 
Australian authors and illustrators and the importance of reading. 

The Book Week theme this year is ‘Reading is My Secret Power,’ and as part of our 
celebrations, students in the primary school (K-6) will be participating in a parade where they 
dress as a favourite book character, or alternatively, wear an accessory associated with a 
favourite book character.  

We request that parents/carers of primary students provide a costume or accessory for their 
child to wear. The costume or accessory is required at school on or before Monday 12 August.  

Students in the secondary school (7-12) have the option to dress up or wear an accessory 
related to the Book Week theme ‘Reading is My Secret Power,’ as desired. Please supply this 
well before the day. 

All parents/carers are invited to attend this celebration from 10am on Wednesday 21 August 
2019.  

Please complete the form below and return it to the school no later than Friday 9 August to 
indicate your attendance or otherwise. 

We look forward to your participation in this celebration. 

 

 

 

Jenny Zagas 
PRINCIPAL 
29/7/19 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please complete, detach and return to the school no later than Friday 9 August 2019 
 

  Yes, I /We  (name/s) ……………………………………………………………….............…..can attend 
the Book Week celebrations at Lucas Gardens School on Wednesday 21 August 2019. 

  No, I / We (name/s)…………………………………………………………………………..cannot attend 
the Book Week celebrations at Lucas Gardens School on Wednesday 21 August 2019. 

 

       Lucas Gardens School  
              Celebrating Ability Through High Expectations  

                     Cnr Queens Rd & Walker St Canada Bay NSW 2046 

      Ph:9744 6461 Fax: 97441705 Email: lucasgarde-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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